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Hello everyone, 
 

Welcome to the New Year. I hope everyone enjoyed the holidays. We 

did, but I am glad they are behind us. I am looking forward to Spring 

arriving and warmer weather. We will have the committee Springfest 

meeting this weekend. Updates and pre registrations will be going out 

sometime this month.  

 

Clay  
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Upcoming events 
 
February   Meeting December 3. 1 PM , 478 Country Buffet in Byron 
 
Springfest 2023 April 21-22,  Helen GA  
 
 

Our 45th Year! 
Get the 2013-2018 Catalog 

If you did not get the catalog in 2013 or 2014,  
you can get one FREE on your first $50 order  

during 2015.  (Additional catalogs $3 with an order) 
 

Over 100 new repro parts in the past 3 years. 

Clark’s Corvair Parts® 
400 Mohawk Trail, Shelburne Falls, MA  01370       

(413)625-9776     www.corvair.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There will be no January meeting 
The Springfest Committee members will 
 be meeting to plan for this year’s event 

 
See you in February at the 478 Buffet  

 

 

http://www.corvair.com/
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From the Prez- Chuck Smith 
 
 

Hello everyone, and Happy New Year! I guess it's 2023, I was asleep when 2023 supposedly 
arrived. My partying days came to an end a long time ago, because the recovery was too 
painful!  
   If you couldn't make it to the Christmas get together, you missed a good time with great 
friends and good food. 20 people came to the 478 Country Buffet, where after eating, a brief 
meeting was held. It was decided to keep the same club officers. (Surprise surprise)! 
   There will not be a regular club meeting for January. Instead, the committee chairpeople will 
get together to discuss plans for Springfest 2023. We will resume our regular club meeting in 
February at 478 Country Buffet. Hope to see you there. 
 
Once again, your humble president 
 

Chuck 
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